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June 20, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Jerry Green, Superintendent 
Pikeville Independent Schools 
148 Second Street 
Pikeville, Kentucky 41501 
 
 
RE: BG# 17-127:  Pikeville Independent HVAC Projects 
 
 
Dear Mr. Green, 
 
Our office has reviewed the bids for this project and recommends acceptance of the qualified 
low bid, and approval of a contract and associated purchase orders, subject to approval by 
the Kentucky Department of Education. 
 
The recommended Project Cost will be: 
 
Bid Package 03 
 Elliott Contracting, Inc.  $518,407.00 
 
The Contract Price will be adjusted by the total amount of Purchase Orders as submitted by 
Elliott Contracting.  We will include the tabulation of Purchase Orders in the Proposed 
Contract prior to submittal to KDE. 
 
Also, for your record, a copy of the bid tab is enclosed. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our office. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
L. Scott Jackson, AIA 
Project Architect 
 
 
Enclosure 
 
 


